
   

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSOURI GAMING  
COMMISSION  
P.O. Box 1847 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone 573-526-4080 
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Media Release 
Contact: LeAnn McCarthy FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Phone: (573) 526-4080 March 17, 2020 
LeAnn.McCarthy@mgc.dps.mo.gov 

Missouri Gaming Commission Closes Riverboat Gaming Casinos 

March 17, 2020, Jefferson City- The Missouri Gaming Commission has 

ordered all riverboat gaming casinos in the state to temporarily 

suspend their casino operations and to close effective midnight 

March 17, 2020 through March 30th, 2020 due to concerns related to 

the COVID-19 pandemic. The decision to close was made after careful 

consideration and discussion with Governor Mike Parson. 

Chairman Mike Leara says “Our concern for the welfare of both 

patrons and employees of the riverboat gaming casinos was of utmost 

importance. We understand this closure affects patrons, employees, 

the home dock cities and counties, and the worthy causes such as 

the Missouri Veterans Capital Improvement Trust Fund, and others 

who receive tax revenue from Missouri’s casinos.” Leara adds “The 

Missouri Gaming Commission since its inception has never had to 

initiate a statewide closure, however circumstances warranted this 

action.” 
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The Missouri Gaming Commission will continue to monitor the COVID-

19 pandemic and its operational consequences to Missouri riverboat 

gaming casinos.  

Missouri has 13 riverboat gaming casinos located on the Missouri 

and Mississippi rivers. 
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